COLLEGE F.X. VOGT		SCHOOL YEAR: 2021-2022
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH	MID-TERM EXAM	DATE:31-01-2022
LEVEL:3 ^e	DURATION: 1h30	COEF: 3
	AUDOFO.	CODE NUMBER
PART I: EVALUATION OF RESC		
SECTION A: GRAMMAR (10 m		
	a suitable word chosen from the wo	
Miriam: I haveinterview.	(ever, never, only) wor	ked before in my life. This is my first job
Enjema: Where are you putti	ng in your application ?	
Mariam: I have applied to wo	ork at one of the(best	t, better, good) banks in the capital city.
Enjema : Hummm ! Do you kn	ow any of the big people there?	
Miriam: (but, Although, so) well for the interview to get t		of the bank is my uncle, I have to prepare
Enjema : Are you preparing o	n you own ?	
	He says I have all the required qualif	no, that, whom) is a banker at another bank ications and skills but if I had done the jobeen, will be) better placed to succeed in the
Task 2: Fill in the blanks with	the equivalent of the underlined w	ords as indicated in the brackets. The first
one has been done for you. (5 marks)	
Example: My father has t	he ability to make very good funiture.	I will introduce you to him. (Modal Verb)
	Answer: can	and the second s
1- If we stopped pollution at the conditional type 1)		environment from global warming (put in
*		
45		
2- If you eat a lot of sugar, yo	ou will catch diabetes. (put in the con-	ditional type 2)
, 3 ,,		•• •
	<u> </u>	

3- This is the woman. Her restaurant is very popular. (combine the sentences with whose)

	And the second of the second o
5- Al	l citizens who work <u>are obliged to</u> pay their taxes to the state. (Modal Verb)
SECTI	ON B: VOCABULARY (10 marks)
	1: Fill in each blank with the most suitable word words in the box. There are more words the red. (5 marks)
	Cinema, restaurants, female, recycling, dangerous, wife, hobbies, interest, endangered.
alway sensit 'aroun anima	things in common. They have the same so, during their past time, they so play either tennis or scrabble together. They are environmentalists and spend some week-entizing their neighbours on Bottles and plastics instead of throwing the mid. They travel to the East and the North to talk to hunters who kill species als which may soon go extinct if not protected. They also love socializing with friends sometimes ing in To eat instead of cooking and eating at home. They are a happy couple.
 Er Pc Di 	2: Complete the following sentences with correct words on your own (5 marks) nvironmental are mainly caused by human activities. ouring toxic substances in waters can cause the of aquatic creatures. uring the season, there is much sunshine and a lot of dust on the roads. estroying the ozone can expose humans to mortal radiations of the sun. lobal refers to a rise in sea and land temperatures.
PART	TWO: EVALUATION OF COMPETENCE (20 MARKS)
	ION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10 MARKS)
	: Read the text below and answer the questions that follow. Use your own words as far as you can.
	FIGHTING CHOLERA IN CAMEROON
	eptember 2010, cases of cholera reached critical levels in Cameroon in one of the country's worted outbreaks in 20 years. Through a grant from the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation, Internation

reported outbreaks in 20 years. Through a grant from the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation, International Medical Corps has been implementing a comprehensive program to contain the epidemic as well as develop long-term measures to limit the reappearance of the waterborne disease.

Cholera is a diarrheal disease caused by the ingestion of water or food contaminated with the bacterium, vibrio cholerae. Cholera outbreaks are common in areas where safe water, sanitation, food safety, and hygiene are inadequate. Some five to ten percent of those exposed to the bacteria develop acute watery diarrhea that can lead to severe dehydration, and even death, within hours without proper treatment. If the

infection is left untreated, the fatality rate can be as high as 30-50 percent. However, treatment is as simple as drinking large amounts of water and administering rehydration salts.

From May to November 2010, more than 6000 cases of cholera were diagnosed in Cameroon and more than 400 people died from the disease. The most affected regions are the Far North, Nord and Adamawa. By the start of 2011, the current epidemic was contained thanks to the intervention of International Medical Corps. They then put in place programs in water, sanitation and hygiene to effectively control the reemergence of the disease. International Medical Corps is now working with the local populations of the areas concerned to build water pumps, latrines and new wells to ensure sustainable access to safe drinking water and sanitation. The Organisation will also, in the upcoming days, train some locals on how to build, use and maintain wells.

Since the effective prevention of cholera requires widespread knowledge of safe sanitation practices, International Medical Corps is building local knowledge and encouraging communities to take action on sanitation. Fifty community health volunteers, specializing in prevention and control, and fifty health clubs, specializing in good hygiene practices, will be trained to uphold the sustainable sanitation and hygiene practices required to keep their communities healthy.

Culled from the internet

QUESTIONS

1. What is a waterborne disease? Give an example. (2 marks)

2. What is the name of the bacterium that causes cholera? (1 mark)

3. Name two symptoms of cholera. (2 marks)

4. Which part of the country is most affected by cholera? (1 mark)

5. What two actions has International Medical Corps taken to fight against the disease? (2 marks)

6. Apart from cholera, which other disease does affect people in your country? What are its symptoms? (2 marks)

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 MARKS)

Write a good composition of about 150-180 words on ONE of the following topics

1. Talk about climate change in a well-organized composition. Follow the guidelines below

-What is climate change? -Name the causes -talk about its consequences on the environment and people. - Suggest some solutions to limit or stop climate change.

2. You want to sell your culture to some tourists and encourage them to get interested in learning and getting engaged in it. Write an essay that vividly describes three cultural aspects in such a way that will make these tourists want to visit your area. Your area is called Ndah.